CITY OF DORVAL
PUBLIC NOTICE

REQUESTS FOR CERTIFICATES OF
AUTHORIZATION FOR DEMOLITION

In accordance with the Demolition by-law currently in force, notice is hereby given that the
Demolition Committee will sit at the Urban Planning Department conference room, located at City
Hall, 60 Martin Avenue, Dorval, ground floor, on Tuesday, June 20, 2023, at 5 p.m. to consider
the requests filed for the demolition of the following buildings:

270 Pine Beach Boulevard
577 Oriole Crescent

In accordance with the said by-law, any person wishing to oppose the demolition must, within ten
(10) days of the publication of this public notice or the posting of such notice on the building
concerned, inform the City Clerk in writing, giving the reasons for objecting, to the following email
address: greffe@uville.dorval.gc.ca or by mail to the attention of the Public Affairs and Registry
Department, City Hall, 60 Martin Avenue, Dorval, H9S 3R4 no later than June 20, 2023, at 4 p.m.

GIVEN AT DORVAL, QUEBEC, this June 2, 2023.

For the Demolition Committee

(Signed) Me Chantale Bilodeau
City Clerk




